
 

September 16th 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Thank you for another week where your support has been invaluable.  Parents are reporting to us that the 

children are happy to be back at school and have settled in well with their new class teachers.  It has been busy 

in school this week as we get fully back into the swing of things. 

Curriculum 

As I said in my newsletter last week, we are keen for parents to be involved in their child’s learning; to do this 

you need to know what your child is learning at school.  Over the next two weeks we will be holding short 

curriculum meetings to give you an overview of what to expect this half term.  It is important that you are on 

time as the meetings are only fifteen minutes long and then the staff will return to class.  All meetings will 

begin at 8:45 am and finish by 9am. 

Tuesday 20th September Year 4 

Thursday 22nd September Year 5 

Monday 26th September Year 6 (we will also talk about transfer to secondary school so this may take longer 

than 15 minutes) 

Tuesday 27th September Year 3 

Wednesday 28th September Year 2 

Thursday 29th September Year 1 

We hope to see you there. 

Uniform 

A number of parents have asked about PE uniform.  Pupils should be wearing black tracksuit bottoms, white 

school t-shirt and blue school jumper with plain black trainers.  Plain navy, grey or royal blue tracksuit 

bottoms are acceptable this term but please replace with black as your children grow. 

Jewellery is limited to one pair of stud earrings.  We will ask pupils to remove all other jewellery – the school 

does not accept responsibility for any jewellery that has been removed as it should not have been in school. 

As we move into the colder weather, please ensure that pupils have shoes to wear in school- boots are not 

part of the school uniform. 

Celebration Assembly 

This week saw the return of our celebration assemblies.  Well done to everyone who has 

shown our value of resilience this week. We are hoping to invite parents to start joining us, 

so if you get a message saying your child will be getting a certificate- please don’t tell them!   

 

Conway School is closed on Monday out of respect for The Queen and so we will see you at 8:30am on Tuesday. 

Best wishes, 

Mrs R Eaton 


